
 

 

Do You Like to Sing? 

Come join the Lompoc Valley Master Chorale! 

The Lompoc Valley Master Chorale, an Adult Community Choir 
celebrating its 32nd season as a regular part of the fine arts scene 
in the Lompoc Valley, is starting its Winter Concert Season. 
Membership in the Chorale is open to all singers with previous 
choral experience. 

There are openings in all sections. If interested, please contact us 
and we will send you more information. 

Rehearsals are held on Mondays 7:00 pm to 8:30 pm at First 
Methodist Church 925 N. F Street in Lompoc - in the Sanctuary 
beginning on January 15, 2024. 

Our Spring concert is scheduled for Saturday, April 20, 2024 and 
will feature the Lompoc Valley Master Chorale, Youth Chorale and 
Special Guest Performers. 

If interested, please contact Kathleen Hacker at: 
kathleenhacker@gmail.com 

OR email us at: lvmc@lvmasterchorale.org 

We look forward to your participation! 


